
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

VBS GRATITUDE 
A heartfelt THANK YOU to all the volunteers that made VBS possible. It 
honestly would not have happened without you, so thank you for saying 
yes to God’s call and spreading the love of Jesus to our CrossPoint com-
munity kids. “Well done, good and faithful servant! You have been faith-
ful with a few things; come and share your master’s happiness.” Matt. 5:21 

YOUTH GROUP FAIR DAY 
It’s time to hit up the Northwest Washington Fair! The youth group heads 
to the fair on Saturday, August 14.  Cristy needs to know how many tick-
ets to order so call her ASAP to let her know if you’re coming. 

MEN’S BREAKFAST UPDATE 
The Men’s Breakfast will be taking a break through the end of August, 
but will resume meeting at CrossPoint in September 

COMMUNITY WORSHIP SERVICE 
For those who might be interested, all community churches are invited 
to a worship service at the Lynden Fairgrounds at 9am on Sunday, Au-
gust 15.  We will still have our morning service at CrossPoint at 10:30am.  

ADDRESS WHILE IN MILITARY 
Blake Haagsma is currently serving in the Army and is stationed in Po-
land. His address is: Gary “Blake” Haagsma, 3-161 In. A Company, Unit 
91361, APO AE 09018.  Please take the time to encourage him with a note 
or card.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

GROWTH OPPORTUNITIES 

ADULT SUNDAY CLASS 
Sundays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Room 130 
 

YOUTH GROUP 
Every other Saturday at 7pm 
CrossPoint, Room 104 
 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 
Thursdays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Fellowship Hall 
 
QUILTING 
Fridays. 9am-noon 
CrossPoint, Room 119 
 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Cristi Miles 
 

Children’s Church 
Pre-K: Karlene Reynolds 
K-5th: Maureen O’Kane 
 

Bulletins 
Jeff Meenderinck 
 

Greeters 
Dave & Teri Reed 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Sara Williams 
 

Children’s Church 
Pre-K: Jesi Kooi 
K-5th: Cristy Gilden 
 

Bulletins 
Grant Brickbealer 
 

Greeter 
Laurie Zylstra-Haagsma 
 

Welcome!  We are delighted you are with us today. Our hope and pray-
er is that you will experience God’s love and presence as we worship, 
and that you will leave refreshed and encouraged. 

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program.  All of this happens down in our Kid’s Zone. 
Kids ages nursery through 5th grade are dismissed just before the 
morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-
in desk just down the north hall in the Kid’s Zone. 

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually & enjoy the life God created us for. 

AUG 
1ST 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
PASTOR GARY MILES 

360.319.8734 
email: gmiles@crosspoint-church.com 

 

CRISTY GILDEN 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR 

360.510.1502 
email: cristy@crosspoint-church.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8:30AM - 1:30PM 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  
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ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (optional in 

pew rack) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


